
 

 
 

Life Insurance Award Protest 
 

The Office of Group Benefits (OGB) has been notified that a protest of the Life Insurance 
contract award has been received by received by the Office of State Procurement (OSP). 
 
As a result, there is a stay of the award issued for Life Insurance.  
 
There is no set time frame for how long OSP’s evaluation of the protest will take. Once their 
decision is rendered, we let you know.  
 
Thank you for your understanding of this process.  
 
 

 


